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“The American city should be a collection of communities where every member has a right
to belong. It should be a place where every man feels safe on his streets and in the house
of his friends.” Lyndon Johnson

| like this quote and think that our little community is on a great path. We
really do need more help though. We have multiple seats open on the Board
and sure could use people who are willing to give a few hours of their time
once a month to help make this HOA the best it could be. If you or someone
you know would like to join, please reach out to any director for the next
step. Come join us and be a part of helping to guide our community.

The swim dock repairs are finished and new gate and fence are up. It
looks very nice down there now. Thank you, Troy! The lake is still struggling
with spatterdock and stagnation so if you see someone randomly driving a ski
boat around, it is a member trying to help oxygenate the
lake. Hopefully this will help to clear some of that up.

Thank you to all who came out to celebrate at the Christmas covered dish
dinner. | heard there was a great turnout and everyone had a fun time.
Congratulations to Sharon Cook for winning the ugly sweater contest!
Yard of the month for this month went to Jake and Megan Weaver at 749
Lakeshore terr. Their decorations were awesome!

If you have not paid your dues for 2024 or 2025, please do so asap so that you
will not be charged late fees. The fees were forgiven for 2021-2023 since there
were a lot of questions with the revitalization and such. Since that has been
sorted out, if you have not paid 2024 or 2025 dues, they will be late as of April
2025.

Thatis about all for now, | hope you all stay warm and have a wonderful rest of
your January.

Next meeting February 3¢ at 7pm.



